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Dear Member
At Thursday’s AGM Liz and I were afforded the great privilege of being made honorary members of our fine golf club. I write to express our sincere thanks and appreciation for this wonderful honour and for the way the notice of motion was received at the meeting. We feel truly humbled and honoured.
Our plans are to move to Donaghadee within the next month or so to be closer to family. Many of you, I’m sure, will remember our daughter Suzy and her partner Kerry. They moved to Donaghadee some years ago and we feel now is the time to be closer to them.  
Tandragee Golf Club has been part of our being for almost 50 years and we have a vast treasury of very special memories including our respective Captain’s Day and President’s Day.  A golf club, physically, is a course and a clubhouse; spiritually, and more importantly though, it is the people you find there.  This is what we will miss most - the countless number of friends we’ve made over all the years. Hopefully, though, we’ll be able to pop back and catch up from time to time.
We extend the warmest of best wishes for the future to everyone at the club in the sure knowledge that TGC will go from strength to strength in the changing and challenging years that lie ahead under the guidance of a dynamic leadership team.
Thank you again most sincerely.
Warmest  regards
Andrew Walsh





